
From: <xxxx@yyy.zzz> 
Date: Sun, 2/20/2011 3:55:25 PM 
To: "planning" 
Subject: antenna hearing 
 
Under no circumstances do I agree with allowing more antennas on Tom Toramina's property. He has 
intentionally violated the counties code and continues to add more.   
 
The antennas have destroyed the value of several properties around him.  Isn't that why we have codes to 
begin with?  Aren't they supposed to protect all property owners? 
 
Please do not allow any more towers and consider forcing him to bring his hobby into compliance with the 
county codes as they stand now. 
  
Thank you, 
 
Karlyn McPartlin 
Virginia City Highlands property owner 
 
 
 


